
 

                                
 
31st March 2025 
 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents, 
 
 
After the Songkran break, Year 3 Music will again focus on recorders. In addition to making a 
good sound on the recorder across a number of notes, we will be focusing on decoding simple 
notation on the music staff. 
 
Please can all children bring their recorders with them on their Music days in Term 3: 
 
Wednesdays: 3C, 3T, 3M, 3H 
 
Thursdays: 3D, 3G 
 
Fridays: 3L, 3J 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Rachel Stead (she/her) 
Leader of Learning, Music (Primary) 
 


